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May	12,	2016	
	
	
Dear	School	Administrator:	
	
Congratulations!		Your	school	is	one	of	165	that	have	achieved	the	Missouri	SW-PBS	
Recognition	Award	of	Excellence	for	implementation	of	schoolwide	positive	behavior	
support	(SW-PBS)!		Representatives	from	your	school	are	invited	to	attend	the	Missouri	
SW-PBS	School	Recognition	Ceremony	on	Wednesday,	June	14th,	2017.	This	ceremony	
will	be	held	in	conjunction	with	the	12th	Annual	Missouri	SW-PBS	Summer	Training	
Institute	at	Tan-Tar-A	Resort	in	Osage	Beach,	Missouri.	The	event	is	scheduled	to	
commence	at	1:00	p.m.	and	will	conclude	at	1:45p.m.	During	this	time	participants	will	
convene	in	the	Grand	Ballroom	for	the	annual	Dr.	Mary	Richter	Award,	a	brief	keynote	
and	additional	celebratory	announcements.		
	
Following	the	opening	ceremony,	awards	will	be	presented,	by	region,	in	breakout	
rooms.	If	you	plan	to	attend	this	event	and	have	not	yet	registered	for	the	institute,	
please	visit	our	website	at	http://pbismissouri.org/summer-training-institute		(early	bird	
registration	remains	open	until	May	26,	2017).	
	
Your	school	will	receive	a	framed	certificate	indicating	the	level	of	recognition	achieved.	
Additionally,	if	this	is	the	first	year	your	school	is	receiving	recognition,	a	banner	will	be	
awarded.		Finally,	your	school	will	be	listed	on	the	Missouri	SW-PBS	state	website	with	
other	recognized	2016-2017	schools.			
	
During	the	ceremony,	we	would	also	like	to	include	pictures	of	SW-PBS	implementation	
at	your	school.	Please	email	pictures	moswpbs@missouri.edu	by	May	24	so	we	may	
feature	them	in	this	presentation.	
	
	
Again,	congratulations	on	your	school’s	achievement!	

	
Sincerely-	
	
	
Nanci	W.	Johnson,	Ph.D.	
State	Director,	Missouri	Schoolwide	Positive	Behavior	Support		
	
	


